
 

 
 
 
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
House Appropriations Committee 
H-307 The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
House Appropriations Committee 
1016 Longworth Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Trinity Headwaters Forest Conservation for Community 
Benefit project in fiscal year 2023.  
  
The entity to receive funding for this project is Pacific Forest Trust, Inc., located at 1001A 
O’Reilly Avenue, San Francisco CA 94129.  
 
The funding would be used to conserve 11,000-acres, almost 10% of the Trinity River 
headwaters, located in Trinity County, California. It is a unique opportunity to confer significant 
community and ecological benefit in this economically depressed Northern California region. It 
will protect critical forest and wildlife habitat, enhance water security, reduce fire risk, support 
restoration jobs, and increase recreational opportunities.  
 
I certify that neither I, nor my immediate family, has any financial interest in this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

  
Jared Huffman 
Member of Congress 
 


